
McHenry County Zoning Commission 
 

January 28, 2021    2:00 PM 
 

The meeting was called to order by Matt Zelinski.  Other members present were Darrell Haman, Tom Krumwiede, Roger 
Myers, Mike Morey, Joe Weninger and Becki Freund.  
 
A motion was made by Darrell and seconded by Mike to amend and approve the November 19

th
 minutes to add verbiage 

regarding the application from Jarrett Mogen.  Motion carried unanimously.   
 
The board reviewed the following applications: 
 
Wayne Lovro – mobile home and garage 
Joshua Burckhard – lean to on existing building 
 
A motion was made by Roger and seconded by Tom to approve the Burckhard zoning permit.  Motion carried 
unanimously. 
 
A motion was made by Tom and seconded by Mike to approve the Lovro permit, pending receipt of his septic permit.  
Motion carried unanimously. 
 
The board had a lengthy discussion regarding the status of the Effertz paperwork required for approval of the new 
subdivision at Buffalo Lodge.  Mike and Becki will contact them to see how they are coming along. 
 
At 3:45 PM, a motion was made by Darrell and seconded by Roger to adjourn.  Motion carried unanimously. 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_________________________ 
Darlene Carpenter, Auditor 


